September 1, 2021 B Dock Replacement Final Update

To All Anacortes Marina B Dock outside slip Owners and Tenants:

All vessels need to be off B dock by September 30'". Power will be off starting
October 1%. Construction crews will be arriving on September 29" to stage for
disassembly and removal of the old dock.

Your dock box should NOW be empty and available for removal. All dock boxes
are to be sent away to be refurbished.

Please let the Marina Office know the date you will be leaving your slip.

- Future construction updates can be found on our website:
www.anacortesmarina.com News, Notices.

If you still need a place to go, see below:
Cap Sante Marina: Some tenants have found moorage with the Port 360 293 0694.

Local Marina Alternatives for October Moorage:
Skyline Marina (360) 293-1255
La Conner Marina (360) 466-3118
Shelter Bay Marina  (360) 466-3805
Oak Harbor Marina  (360) 279-4575
Deer Harbor (360) 376-3037

Boat Yard Alternatives:

North Harbor Diesel boatyard is offering a package plan again this year.

Haul and launch, normal pressure wash and October storage: 40’ to 50’ vessels $700 plus electric.

Vessels hauled in September/launched in November will not incur additional costs for shortest storage.
Vessel owners who contract with the yard for work to be done in excess of $1,000 will have the storage
portion of these costs waived. If interested, contact North Harbor Diesel for a reservation. Storage spots with
power are limited and therefore only available on a first come first serve basis. Call (360) 293-5551.

Northwest Marine Center  (360) 293-8200

Cap Sante Marine (360) 293-3145
Pacific Marine Center (360) 299-8820
Loveric’s Sea Craft (360)293-2042

Thank You for your patience. Marina Staff



